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Attention 
 

 The service that mails the notice of quarterly 
HOA payment dues has had a software problem 
getting the mailing out. If you do not wish to wait 
for this mailing, you can send your check for $320 
made payable to Westminster Community Associa-
tion to:  

Westminster Community Association 

PO Box 366249  

Bonita Springs, FL 34136.  

People receiving notice by e mail should have al-
ready received the notice.  



Notice 
 
There will a Special Board Meeting (closed) on 
Monday, January 7th at 3:00pm. 
The Community Center will be closed Monday, 
January 7th from 3-5pm. No one will be allowed 
to enter the Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regular Monthly Board Meeting 

 January 15 

 7 pm 

 Community Center 

 



New Traffic Pattern 

Starting January 3, 2019, there will be a 3 way 
stop at the intersection of Oxford Ridge,  

Oxford Ridge, and Oxford Ridge.  Please be 
award of these new signs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mark your 2019 Calendar– Community Center Events 

 

Saturday January 12 ------Italian themed Pot Luck din-
ner at 5:00 PM & DJ Dancing at 6:00 PM 

 

Saturday February 16 ----Pig Roast 5:00 pm 

 

Saturday February 23 ----Coffee Social 9:00 am. Meet 
the Board Candidates 

 

Saturday March 2 -------- Casino Night 5:00 pm 

 
Saturday April 13 -------- Ice Cream Social 2:00 to 4:00 
pm 

 

Other Events 

St Patrick’s Day Golf Scramble– March 17– sign up form 
will be online under the Crier 

Westminster Ladies Invitational– Feb. 23 



 Italian Themed Pot Luck Dinner 

Saturday, January 12 

 

Bring your favorite dish 

Bring your own drinks 

Dinner starts @ 5:00 PM 

DJ with Dancing @ 6:00 PM 

Good news, the usual $5 donation for the DJ will 
NOT be required. 

Italian colors are red, white, and green 

 

 



     Save the Date 

 

 

 

 

It is not too early to get your team for the Westmin-
ster Ladies Invitational. 

OUR TOURNAMENT NEXT YEAR WILL BE HELD ON 
SATURDAY February 23, 2019. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR ANOTHER GREAT  

LADIES EVENT! 

Additional details to follow! 

 
The theme for 2019 is “SPRING TRAINING” 

 

Planning committee:  Cathy Allen, Christine Davis, Tari 
Ede & Mary Heisler 



Westminster Community  

Center Pig Roast    

 Saturday February 16th  

Socializing at 5:00 PM  

Dinner at 5:30 PM 

This event will sell out quickly. Starting January 
4th, we are taking reservations for the Pig Roast 
on a first come first serve basis.  

Those who wish to attend must make a reservation 
in the Manager’s office. The price including tax 
and gratuity is $20.00.  This is a BYOB 
event.  Please make checks out to Westminster 
Community Association.  We need to turn in a 
count by January 31st.  
City Smoke Barbecue Menu 

Large Pig, Slow cooked to perfection 

Citrus and fresh herb brined  

Chicken Breast 
Fresh Coleslaw/Baked Beans/Artisan Roll with 
Butter/City Smoke Secret Sauce 

The Community Center Committee members will be 
providing the desserts. 



Notice from Irrigation Committee 

As we enter into the heart of our dry season res-
idents must pay attention to their irrigation sys-
tem and proper watering days and schedules. We 
have had a lot of abuse with people watering ex-
cessively and on the wrong days. Remember odd 
number addresses water on Wednesdays and 
Saturdays (one time on each day) and even num-
ber addresses water on Thursdays and Sundays, 
(one time on each day).   Please adhere strictly to 
these schedules, pumps are being overloaded and 
being shut down. Please check your systems for 
broken heads and heads watering the streets. If 
we do not control the water use we will be forced 
to limit watering to one day per week. Most lawns  

require 1” of water per week, excess water pro-
motes disease and shallow roots.  

PLEASE WATER RESPONSIBLY! 

Rick Bidwell 

Lakes and Irrigation Committee Chairman 

 



Reminder- From the Board’s November Meeting 

Irrigation Repair or Check 

 For your convenience, irrigation pumps will be on an 
extra hour on Wednesdays and Thursdays until 10 am 
for irrigation system checks ONLY.  Please notify your 
irrigation company of these new times for maintenance 
so they can adjust their scheduled checks on your sys-
tem.   IF your irrigation system is running after 9 am 
and a wet check is NOT being conducted, then you will 
be in violation of the Westminster’s Docs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s that time to take those Holiday Decorations 
down!   

 

 

 



From Lee County Sheriff’s Office 

 If you think cybercrimes like scams, frauds, 
identity theft and data breaches declined in 
2018, think again! There were quite a few head-
line-grabbing security incidents this year that 
left hundreds of millions of consumer records 
vulnerable to computer hacks, along with a myriad 
of scams that lured tech users into handing over 
personal data and cash.  

Criminals are always on the prowl looking for ways 
to connect with their victims through phishing 
emails, fraudulent websites and apps, social media 
scams, and phony log-in pages. Unfortunately, 
2019 will certainly see more of the same with 
scams and data breaches continuing to be a 
threat.  

So what can you do about it? You can be proac-
tive. Be smart. Be on the lookout.  

One of the most proactive measures you can take 
is to consider freezing your credit, especially 
since they are free regardless of your age or 
state in which you reside. You can place a freeze 
on your credit reports by contacting each of the    



Sheriff’s Office Continued 

nationwide credit bureaus:  

Equifax (800-685-1111), Experian (888-397-3742), 
Transunion (888-909-8872).  

Be smart and do not overshare your personal infor-
mation online, keep your location and accounts on 
private, don’t post pictures of your school or work 
ID, don’t accept friend requests from strangers 
(sometimes a picture may look like a friend when in 
fact your “friends” account has been compro-
mised). Do use a firewall, do create complex pass-
words, and do boost your network security.  

Be on the lookout for phishing or spoofing emails. 
If you do not know what the term, “phishing” 
means or are not familiar with email hoaxes, visit 
ftc.gov or identitytheft.gov to learn how to avoid 
becoming a victim. Avoid opening attachments or 
clicking on links in emails to ensure you do not 
download a virus or malware that can weaken your 
computer’s security.  

For more information about this Safety and Secu-
rity Tip or to report a scam, call the Sheriff’s Of-
fice fraud line at 258-3292.  



The Crier– please read 

 

The Crier is your newsletter.  Submit items for publi-
cation at least 1 week ahead of time.  The next regular 
Crier publication date is stated below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail 
the crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you 
have moved out of the community you may still see 
the Crier online via the web site– westminstercom-
munity.com   

 

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just for 
submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about infor-
mation appearing in the crier should be addressed at 
the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

January 12 

 

 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 


